Reminder - Registration now open: Washington Educator Career Fairs 2017

email: "waspa@memberclicks-mail.net Jennifer Tottenham"

To: email: "barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu"

Friday, January 6, 2017 at 6:01:16 AM Pacific Standard Time



Dear WSPA members,

Registration is now open to attend the 2017 Washington Educator Career Fairs:

Spokane Convention Center March 15, 2017 9:00-2:00

Tacoma Dome Arena March 29, 2017 9:00-3:00

<u>Please click here</u> for registration and full event details.

Thank you,

Washington School Personnel Association
This email was sent to by admin@wspa.net
Washington School Personnel Association
PO Box 1600, Anacortes, Washington 98221, United States
Unsubscribe or Manage Preferences ·
<u>Privacy Policy</u>
powered by MemberClicks
email: "barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu Barbara Friday, January 6, 2017 at 7:40:34 AM Pacific Standard Time Puhl" To: email: "mary_brock@enumclaw.wednet.edu Mary Brock"
Hi Treasa
Did Stephanie have you do a PO for the career fair in March/Tacoma?
Thanks, Barb

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Jennifer Tottenham < waspa@memberclicks-mail.net >

Date: Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 6:01 AM

Subject: Reminder - Registration now open: Washington Educator Career Fairs 2017

To: barbara puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu



Dear WSPA members,

Registration is now open to attend the 2017 Washington Educator Career Fairs:

Spokane Convention Center

March 15, 2017 9:00-2:00

Tacoma Dome Arena

March 29, 2017 9:00-3:00

Please click here for registration and full event details.

Thank you,

Washington School Personnel Association
This email was sent to by admin@wspa.net
Washington School Personnel Association
PO Box 1600, Anacortes, Washington 98221, United States
<u>Unsubscribe or Manage Preferences</u> · <u>Privacy Policy</u>
<u> </u>
powered by MemberClicks

Barb Puhl HR Specialist Enumclaw School District (360) 802-7106 email: "mary_brock@enumclaw.wednet.edu Mary Brock" Friday, January 6, 2017 at 3:08:15 PM Pacific Standard Time To: email: "barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu Barbara Puhl"

Yes~ I do believe I created that Po- the PO is made payable to the credit card that was used to register. The PO is in the book with the attached registration confirmation.

On Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 7:40 AM Barbara Puhl < barbara puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu > wrote:

Hi Treasa

Did Stephanie have you do a PO for the career fair in March/Tacoma?

Thanks, Barb

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Jennifer Tottenham < waspa@memberclicks-mail.net >

Date: Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 6:01 AM

Subject: Reminder - Registration now open: Washington Educator Career Fairs 2017

To: barbara puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu



Dear WSPA members,
Registration is now open to attend the 2017 Washington Educator Career Fairs:
Spokane Convention Center March 15, 2017 9:00-2:00
Tacoma Dome Arena March 29, 2017 9:00-3:00
Please click here for registration and full event details.
Thank you,
Washington School Personnel Association
This email was sent to <u>barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu</u> by <u>admin@wspa.net</u>
Washington School Personnel Association .
PO Box 1600, Anacortes, Washington 98221, United States

	Unsubscribe or Manage Preferences ·
	Privacy Policy
	powered by MemberClicks
	_
E	Barb Puhl HR Specialist Enumclaw School District 360) 802-7106

email: "barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu Barbara Monday, January 9, 2017 at 7:54:22 AM Pacific Standard Time Puhl"

To: email: "admin@wspa.net"

I know Stephanie had a po made back in November for this; I am checking to be sure she registered Enumclaw as well for the March 29 career fair?

Thank you,

On Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 6:01 AM, Jennifer Tottenham < waspa@memberclicks-mail.net > wrote:



Dear WSPA members,

Registration is now open to attend the 2017 Washington Educator Career Fairs:

Spokane Convention Center March 15, 2017

9:00-2:00

Tacoma Dome Arena

March 29, 2017 9:00-3:00

Please click here for registration and full event details.

Thank you,

Washington School Personnel Association
This email was sent to by admin@wspa.net
Washington School Personnel Association
PO Box 1600, Anacortes, Washington 98221, United States
<u>Unsubscribe or Manage Preferences</u> ·
Privacy Policy
powered by MemberClicks

--

Barb Puhl HR Specialist Enumclaw School District (360) 802-7106

email: "admin@wspa.net admin@wspa.net" Monday, January 9, 2017 at 8:16:43 AM Pacific Standard Time To: email: "barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu Barbara Puhl"
Good morning Barbara,
Yes, she did register for the Tacoma event. Please disregard the notice, it was just a courtesy reminder sent to our members. I have attached a copy of your reciept for your reference.
Thank you – have a wonderful week!
Thank you,
Jennifer

From: Barbara Puhl [mailto: <u>barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu</u>]
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 7:54 AM
To: admin@wspa.net
Subject: Re: Reminder - Registration now open: Washington Educator Career Fairs 2017
Hi Jennifer
I know Stephanie had a po made back in November for this; I am checking to be sure she registered Enumclaw as well for the March 29 career fair?
Thank you,
On Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 6:01 AM, Jennifer Tottenham < waspa@memberclicks-mail.net > wrote:
On Fri, Jan 6, 2017 at 6:01 AM, Jennifer Tottenham < <u>waspa@memberclicks-mail.net</u> > wrote:



Dear WSPA members,

Registration is now open to attend the 2017 Washington Educator Career Fairs:

Spokane Convention Center

March 15, 2017

9:00-2:00

Tacoma Dome Arena

March 29, 2017

9:00-3:00

Please click here

for registration and full event details.

Thank you,

Washington School Personnel Association

This email was sent to barbara_puhl@enumclaw.wednet.edu by admin@wspa.net

Washington School Personnel Association · PO Box 1600, Anacortes, Washington 98221, United States

<u>Unsubscribe or Manage Preferences</u> • <u>Privacy Policy</u>

powered by MemberClicks

Barb Puhl

HR Specialist

Enumclaw School District

